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Therese McMillan (FTA Deputy Administrator), 2014 

 

On Wednesday, July 31, 2013, Los Angeles Metro board member Dianne DuBois, Caltrans Chief Deputy 
Director Norma Ortega, and FTA Deputy Administrator Therese McMillan (above) presented their 
respective visions about how transportation projects get funded on the federal, state, and local level. 
More than 200 guests—including one of the largest contingents of dignitaries to attend a WTS-LA event—
joined mayors, public works directors, and decision makers from the Gateway Cities and WTS-LA 
members to learn how future transportation funding will affect Los Angeles County. This event was 
chaired by Programs Co-Chair Jill Liu of Fehr and Peers. 
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